
HOW CAN YOU SPEAK UP FOR 

EDUCATIONAL CHOICE?
SIGN UP FOR THE CATHOLIC 
ADVOCACY NETWORK

www.micatholic.org/can/
Join thousands of Catholics across the state� to promote policies that provide parents 
with educational choices for their children and ensure all students are given a chance to 
succeed. Advocate for an end to the state constitutional ban on aid to non-public schools. 
Support reimbursement to non-public schools for state mandated services, preservation of the 
Michigan Tuition Grant Program, and other policies that seek to improve school choice options.

Michigan Catholic Conference� and the Catholic Advocacy Network have continually 
fought for non-public schools and improved educational choices at the State Capitol. Last 
legislative session, advocacy efforts helped expand shared time services and dual enrollment 
opportunities for non-public school students.

Through the Catholic Advocacy Network,� you can communicate easily with your 
elected officials and stay updated on issues debated in Lansing. It’s free and easy! Policies 
are constantly surfacing that affect the education of Michigan’s children, as well as religious 
liberty, human life, economic justice, and immigration, so please take a few moments and 
sign up today.
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CAN is an outreach of the Michigan Catholic 

Conference, the official public policy voice 

of the Catholic Church in Michigan


